
PRICING NOTICE May 29, 2024

2024 PRICE ADJUSTMENT 
At Kimray, our mission is to make a difference in the lives of those we serve. Over the years we've done that by keeping our prices as 
low as possible while still providing the best quality products for your production needs. 

Due to the rising costs of doing business since our last price adjustment in 2022, we are introducing a 2% minimum price adjustment on 
most Kimray products effective July 1, 2024.  
 
This is not a decision we make lightly, and we are committed to helping you navigate this change in a way that makes the most sense 
for your business. We encourage you to take time today to schedule a call with your local Kimray sales representative. They can help 
you plan out your next 6-12 months of operational needs in light of this adjustment.   

You can count on us to continue to provide our top-notch service after the sale, free product and applications training (both online and 
in-person), quality repair parts, and expert service at our 10 regional Kimray Sales and Service stores.  

Thank you for the trust you put in the Kimray brand. Please contact us with any questions.    

*Note that if your project has already been quoted, we will honor that pricing until expiration whether or not it delivers after July 1, 2024. 
New pricing will be effective immediately on all new orders placed that deliver after July 1. Blanket orders will be adjusted if delivering 
after July 1.  
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